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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Tom Yost, 

Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Joe McMullen and Mike Sabat 

 

President held a Moment of Silence for Stan Stickles. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the January 2024 meeting was read by Mike Wyckoff. 

Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Cal Roberts provided the Treasurer’s Report for the club. Motion was made and 

Treasurer’s Report was approved. 

 

Membership Report: Mike Wyckoff provided a membership report: 9 Board of Directors, 

17 Reduced Rate Members and 283 Social Members for a total of 309 out of the 350 

limit. There are 39 Life Members, 3 Honorary and 4 Jr. for an additional 46 with total of 

355. Michael Good has completed the requirements to be a Life Member. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had eight applications for membership: Everest Riffle, Kevin Begly, 

Stephen Johnsen, Stephen Rieg, Michael Seybert, David Summerville, Brian Coladonato, 

and Pauline Hyde. Applicants were approved for membership and welcomed to the club 

by the President. New member Orientation will be 9:30 AM on February 10th at the 

clubhouse. 

 

Joe McMullen and Mike Sabat provided County League news: 

- Conservation Camp will start on June 16th. Cost will be $250 per child. Ages 

are for 13-15. Applications are posted on Bulletin Board. 

- Midland Youth Field Day will be July 20th. Different outdoor activities will be 

presented. 

- Ambridge will have a Swap Meet on March 9th 

- Hopewell will have a Fishing Derby on May 4th 

- Deer season will start on Saturday and include a Sunday hunting day 

 

Smallbore League is continuing. Shooting is usually done on Wednesday evenings. 

Targets are being mailed in for scoring. 

 

Youth Archery program is continuing. Next session is February 10th at 6:00 PM. Any 

child is welcome to attend. The bows used are the same as used in the School Archery 

program in different sizes and draw weights. 

 

Ladies Night is continuing. The next session will be February 20th at 6:20 PM. Average 

attendance has been 11 women. Program will be on the first and third Tuesdays of the 

month through June. 
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Mike Wyckoff did the second reading of proposed changes to the By-Laws. In 

discussion, proposed Change #5 was tabled due to concerns about pistols shooting rifle 

rounds. Proposed Changes 1-4 and 6 were approved for inclusion in By-Laws and Range 

Rules. 

 

Don Spearing discussed Work Day items: Clean up brush by Pavilion and working on 

replacing roof screws. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:31 PM. 


